To: Ultraseal Inc.
Attn: Margaret Yekhaman

I just wanted to take a moment to let you know how impressed I have been with
the performance of Ultraseal tire treatment. We here at the Parks Department for the City
of Glendale have been using your product for many years in our turf vehicles and
mowers. To my knowledge we have not had a flat tire with maybe the rare exception of a
bad sidewall tear. We want to let you k now that we will continue to use Ultraseal for
many years to come even though there are other similar products on the market. Ultraseal
was outdone the competition in all tests we have done and I have been operating and
maintaining equipment for twenty-five years here with the City of Glendale. We also
wish to thank you and your competent staff for their support and cooperation. With this
successful relationship I know that our combined efforts can only produce quality results.

Sincerely o

Frank J. Bellissimo

CITY OF GLENDALE, CALIFORNIA 613 East Broadway, Room 120
Parks, Recreation and Community Services Glendale, California 91206-4399
Tel. (818) 548-2000 Fax (818) 548-3789
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